
 
 

To Whom it may Concern:  

• Corvallis Area Swimming Representatives 

 

DART Swimming would like to show our support for the Osbourn Aquatic Center in Corvallis, Oregon.   

 

DART Swimming is a USA Swimming team located in Sacramento, CA.  We have attended swimming 

meets at the Osbourn Aquatic Center as recently as 2024.  While attending these meets in Corvallis, 

DART traveled with 60 swimmers, parents, and coaches.  

 

When we last traveled to Corvallis, our team spent over $15,000 on hotels along with three full days 

eating and shopping in the area.  This facility is important to the West Coast aquatics community and 

will continue to bring in economic impact revenue to the Corvallis community.  DART would like to 

continue to support the CAT team and the Corvallis community.   

 

Please continue to support the Osbourne Aquatic Center, we would love to return to this beautiful area 

for meets in the future. 

 

Regards, 

 

Billy Doughty 

DART Swimming 

Head Coach/CEO 

PO Box 186  

Davis, CA 95617 

(251) 648-3977 


